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Jun 5, 2019

 

Forest Plan Revision Team

PO Box 130

Bozeman, MT 59718

 

Dear Revision Team,

 

I support the full incorporation of the Gallatin Forest Partnership

(GFP) Agreement into the plan.... so alternative C which is closest to

this.

 

I would like to see a balanced approach that does permantly protect

certain wilderness and wilderness-like lands.  With the increasing

population on our earth and particularly around the region, more then

ever we need to protect areas from motorized use that negatively impact

other users by the noise, the damage, and the easy access to wild areas

deep in the woods.

 

I have seen that motorized use often disregard signs and closures,

thereby destroying the trails and changing their character.  The

motorized bike/ski mobiles now frequenting the woods in the winter,

totally mess it up for cross country skiing, making a track that is too

wide or too narrow to ski on.  Bad.  Keep these out.

 

Thank you for listening.  I am a long-time user of the woods and have

made my living there at different times in my life.  Please keep them

free from new motorized uses.

 

Thank you,

 

David King

418 S Bozeman Ave

Bozeman, MT  59715

 

Respectfully,

 

Mr. David King

418 S Bozeman Ave

Bozeman, MT 59715-4811

(406) 581-2928

dking@mtopticom.net

 



 

 


